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Notice Extending the Public Comment Period

Notice is hereby given that the comment period that appeared in the Notice of Development published on January 25, 2017 in Vol. 43, No.16, of the Florida Administrative Register has been extended to 5:00 p.m. Monday, February 20, 2017.
Please send all comments via email to Jessica.Munn@ahca.myflorida.com or by mail to Jessica Munn, Bureau of Health Facility Regulation, 2727 Mahan Drive, MS 31, Tallahassee, Florida 32308.
